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CHAPTER 17 
 

QUALITY ASSURANCE 
 
17.1  QUALITY ASSURANCE DURING DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION 
 
The quality assurance program for Beaver Valley Power Station 
Unit-2, (BVPS-2) during design and construction was originally 
described in the BVPS-2 Preliminary Safety Analysis Report.  
Revisions made after that time were provided to NRC Region I by 
way of revisions to a controlled copy of the Duquesne Light 
Company (DLC) Quality Assurance Program which was in their 
possession.  Changes which followed the issuance of 10 CFR 
50.55(f) were also reported in accordance with that requirement. 
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17.2  QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM DESCRIPTION, OPERATIONS 
 
The Beaver Valley quality assurance program for the operations 
phase is as described in the FENOC Quality Assurance Program 
Manual (QAPM). 
 
Following NRC review of the FENOC QAPM, information previously 
contained in Section 17.2 that was not required to be included in 
the QA program description was relocated.  This information 
included detailed information related to the onsite and 
independent review programs (relocated to Sections 13.4.1 and 
13.4.2, respectively), procedure review and approval (relocated 
to the Licensing Requirements Manuals), and retention 
requirements for several specific documents (relocated to the 
Licensing Requirements Manuals).  The QAPM also contains 
information related to these subjects, but of a more general 
nature. 
 
Structures, systems and components subject to the QA program are 
described in the BVPS-1 UFSAR, Appendix A, Table A.1-1 and in 
BVPS-2 UFSAR Tables 3.2-1 and 3.2-2. 




